## **BUCKINGHAM PREPARATORY SCHOOL**



21st January 2019

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> February 2019 Year 1 and Year 2 will be going on a trip to RAF Hendon Museum. This will be part of their Science Week learning.

We will be taking part in a workshop called Fantastic Flight and also have a tour of the museum.

We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00 a.m. and will arrive back during the afternoon. Boys will be given a packed lunch to eat at the Museum. Full school uniform should be worn for the day.

The cost of the trip is £4.00. This charge will be included on your next school invoice.

Please complete the trip consent slip at the bottom of this letter and return it to your class teacher by **Friday 25<sup>th</sup> January 2019.** 

I am sure the boys will have a very enjoyable and informative trip.

Yours faithfully,

## Mrs Stoneman and Mrs Rastrick

Name of child	Class
I do/do not consent for my child to attend the trip to	on
Please specify any medical conditions (if any)	
Signed	
Name of parent (please print)	